
 

 

 
 AGENT NEWS 

 
     

     

 

Jakarta, 29th March 2023 

 

Our Ref: JKT/XXIII/03/2023 

 

Dear Trade Partner, 

 

COMPLIANCE WITH TRAVEL TO KSA DURING HAJJ 2023 
 

In accordance with the regulations imposed by the authorities of the Kingdom of Saudi Arabia, we 

would like to inform you that Sri Lankan Airlines will not accept Hajj passengers traveling to RUH or 

DMM with Ziarah visa or any other visas which is prohibited to be utilized to perform Hajj. 

 

Please ensure compliance with the above Inorder to avoid unnecessary inconvenience to passengers 

at Jakarta Airport. 

 

Should you need any assistance, please feel free to contact us. 

 
 
 
 

Office 021-2525201 cgkgsasls@srilankan.com / cgkres@srilankan.com 

 

 

 

Thanking you,  

 

 

SriLankan Airlines Ltd. 

mailto:cgkgsasls@srilankan.com

